!| THE OAK ISLAND EXPLORATION

A PROJECT OF TRITON ALLIANCE LTD.

léth February, 1988.

JEL L, CH A T £
_Mr. M. Reinhold,
~TSW Plymouth, England.
PL1 2SP

Dear Mr. Reinhold:

Thank you very much for your information and suggestions
on Drake.

Enclosed you will find a Summary of the Oak Island
Operations and Plans as well as the latest book on
the subject of Oak Island - The Money Pit.

We believe our findings might indicate a connection

between this archaelogical and historical mystery and
Drake's explorations. Our findings seem to show that

the workings are of English origin dating about the last
quarter of the 16th century; and that the construction

was protected by water. In addition, there is evidence

that the site was used for the refurbishing of ships.

It was certainly in a secluded area - although, surprisingly
enough, not that far in sailing time from the route back

to England.

When the site was discovered in 1795, it was apparently
in pristine condition and one has to think this was
purposely done for reasons of secrecy and security
(e.g. the Spanish).

In addition, I am enclosing a copy of Alistair's Cooke's
introductory remarks to the program "Drake's Venture",

1 seem to remember Mr. Cooke mentioning at that time that
Drake's logs were handed directly to Queen Elizabeth I and
have never surfaced since, however, these remarks are not
contained in the transcript. : '

We are endeavouring to keep a low profile at this time

and would appreciate your retaining the *Summary" in

your possession - otherwise we will be hounded by the media.
Any comments or suggestions You have will be greatly
appreciated. The Drake theory is my own favourite one
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taking everything into consideration.
Sincerely,

TRI:Z:ZANCE LTD.,

David C.Tobias,
Encls President.



